
RECEIVED 
IWfSM OOH:>i'.mATION COMMl!SION 

JUL 2 1 2014 

LEGAL SECTION 

State Corporation Commission of the State of Kansas 
Conservation Division 
130 South Market, Room 2078 
Wichita, KS 67202 

13111 West 84 th Street 
Lenexa, KS 66215 
July 17, 2014 

Dear Commissioners: 

2014~07~22 07:47:41 
Kan:: .. 3~. Cor-Por.;tion Comrni:;::.iGl"'r 
... ··::;./ Thr:irr~-~s Ai: Da'::t 

KCCWICHlTA 

JUL 2 1 2014 
RECEIVED 

We would like to request a hearing before the State Corporation Commission on the 
application of C 12 Kansas Oil LLC for the unitization and unit operation of the Post 
Rock Unit in Russell County, Kansas. We own a .0015625 share of the Boxberger A 
(West half of Southeast quarter, Section 26, Township 14 South, Range 14 West) and a 
.0015625 share of the Boxberger J2 lease (Northeast Quarter of Section 26, Township 
14 South, Range 14 West) as well as a .0015625 share of the Boxberger J1 lease (East 
half of Southeast quarter, section 26, Township 14 South, Range 14 West). 

We have several specific concerns, both environmental and financial, that C12 hasn't 
answered to our satisfaction through multiple phone conversations that we have 
initiated during the past year. Therefore, we would like to have our concerns addressed 
before the State Corporation Commission in accordance with our rights as royalty 
owners in the proposed Post Rock Unit. 

Sincerely, 
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Peter and Patricia Loriaux 
Phone: 913-888-4002 


